
 
MEMBERSHIP BENEFITS 

 

 Not sure if you are a member? 
Visit http://www.ricelakemn.org/rla-members to find out. 

 
 

 

 
Why Become a Member of the Rice Lake Association?  

 

1. RLA represents you and your interests with government agencies – North Fork 

Crow River Watershed District (NFCRWD), Stearns County, Eden Lake Township, 

Paynesville Township, Stearns County, MPCA, DNR, and others. 
 

2. RLA represents you and your interests with other organizations working to 

improve and maintain our water quality – Koronis Lake Association, Pirz Lake 

Association, Stearns County COLA, MN COLA, Lake and River Advocates. 

 

3. RLA works to improve and monitor our lake’s water quality and undertake 

projects identified in the TMDL Implementation Plan. 

 

4. RLA keeps lakeshore owners apprised of lake activities and important issues that 

affect lakeshore owners through the newsletter and website. 

 

5. RLA works with the Stearns County Sheriff Water Patrol and the DNR to enforce 

safety regulations. 

 

6. RLA keeps abreast of federal, state and county activities that can have an impact 

on you as a lakeshore property owner. 

 

7. RLA educates property owners with information on what they can do as 

lakeshore property owners. 

 

8. We can address issues more effectively as a group than as individuals. 

http://www.ricelakemn.org/rla-members

